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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

DPNR-STT NEW MAILING ADDRESS  

Commissioner Jean-Pierre L. Oriol of the Department of Planning and Natural 
Resources alerts the community that DPNR-STT offices are now located on the 
middle level of the building which houses VIYA and Office Max in the Tutu 
Park Mall. The community is asked to use the eastern entrance facing 
Merchants Bank.  
 
The department’s phone number will remain the same at (340) 774-3320, yet 
the new mailing address is now: 
   
Department of Planning and Natural Resources 
4611 Tutu Park Mall Suite 300  
St. Thomas, VI 00802 
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